Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Building Commission has received a petition for declaratory statement from Jody L. Barrows, on behalf of JLB Drafting, on August 1, 2007, regarding whether a modular office building to be used as a “sales trailer” in front of a high rise condominium project under construction for a period of approximately nine to twelve months is exempt from compliance with the Florida Building Code pursuant to Section 553.73, Florida Statutes, since section 107.1, Florida Building Code, Building Volume (2004 as amended 12/05 and 12/06) allows the building official to issue extensions beyond 180 days to permits for temporary structures. It has been assigned the number DCA07-DEC-146.

A copy of the request may be obtained by writing to: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
